
 

 

13th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Puppet Making Shop 
 

This week we are making puppets in Year 1! To try and put the whole design and make process 
into a real life context for the children we are setting up a shop where the children will ‘buy’ 
and ‘hire’ the materials and tools that they need to make their puppets.  
 
Therefore on Thursday we are asking the children to bring in £1 (preferably in change of 5ps, 
10ps and 20ps) so they can ‘buy’ what they need.  As this is only to give them the experience, 
they will get their £1 back at the end of the day. 
 
Please support this by sending your child in with their £1 in a small purse, envelope or money 
bag which can easily be identified as theirs and also a bag that the children can put their 
materials in. 
 
On Friday we will be making the puppets. This can be tricky – especially the initial sewing 
section.  If you are available to help please let your child’s teacher know – all help will be 
gratefully received! You will probably be needed between 9:00am-10.30am, but if you can only 
give 45 minutes this will be welcomed too.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hayley Craven, Jessica Jones, Satnam Singh & Leanne Eldridge 
Year 1 Teachers 

 


